
 
From: Alison Griffiths   
Sent: 11 February 2022 09:05 
To: Andrew Rees <RARees@carmarthenshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Zoom Guidance - Licensing Hearing 15/02/22. 
 
Hi Andrew,  
Apologies for the late additions to our objection to the MacDonald’s 24hr licence application. The 
MacDonald’s sign was not illuminated at the date the objection was required to be submitted.  
Since the sign has been illuminated we have realised how much of an impact this will have on us 
especially if it is allowed to be open 24hrs a day. As you will are from the photographs attached the 
light will shine into our bedroom window which will cause us significant issues. Also as the trees 
have all been cut down to allow the sign to be seen clearly we now have a view of it from our patio 
in the garden. Prior to the sign going up all we could see above our fence were trees, this has now 
been replaced by an eyesore of a macdonalds sign which is not pleasant and it does have an impact 
of our enjoyment of our outdoor space. This will be more noticeable in the summer months as we 
spent more time outside. 
 
We are happy for this information to be shared 
Best wishes 
Mike & Alison Griffiths 
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